
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS I ANTICIPATE THIS SATURDAY’S CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE AND JOSEPH 

HABEDANK, I’D LIKE TO SHARE EXCERPTS FROM A RECENT EMAIL FROM LEGACY FIVE.  

This pandemic has caused over 60 Legacy Five concerts to cancel since March 15. That has 

given us all an opportunity to make good use of the extra time on our hands. Here’s what 

everyone is doing:  

Many musical artists out there have taken advantage of their extra time by going into the studio 

and making some new music; and some of them have hired (PIANIST) Josh (TOWNSEND) to 

produce their tracks (music) for recording purposes. 

When Bryan (WALKER) is not fulfilling a Legacy Five commitment, he can now be found leading 

worship at Faith Baptist Tabernacle in Jamestown, Tennessee. 

Not only is Lee (BLACK) staying very busy with his song writing, he is also spending lots of time 

making demos for other song writers. We want to congratulate Lee for his Singing News Fan 

Award for “Southern Gospel Song of the Year” for “Going There” performed by Triumphant 

Quartet.  

Matt (FOUCH) became a licensed realtor in Somerset, Kentucky. Matt also recently released his 

second solo CD called “The Story and the Song…Hymns of our Faith.” 

When it became obvious that concerts were going to cease for some time, Scott (FOWLER) got 

out his pressure washer and lawn mower and asked God for opportunities to work. Boy…did God 

answer his prayer! Scott has washed and sealed some 50 driveways, cleaned three boat docks, 

several houses and probably a few miles of sidewalks since April. Additionally, Scott has six 

lawns he mows on a weekly basis. If you live in the Franklin area and need your….never-

mind….Scott’s tired.  

NEEDLESS TO SAY, THEY ARE EXCITED ABOUT BEING ABLE TO COME AND SING FOR US 

THIS SATURDAY EVENING. I ONLY WISH MORE PEOPLE WERE ALLOWED TO COME OUT 

AND ENJOY THEIR MUSIC ALONG WITH JOSEPH HABEDANK. YOU ENJOY HEARING THE 

ARTISTS EACH DAY ON THE RADIO. LET THIS BE A REMINDER TO PRAY FOR THEM 

DURING THE DIFFICULT TIMES THEY ARE FACING BECAUSE OF COVID-19. 

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING AND FOR SUPPORTING THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


